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 English 
This week we wrote our own record-

breaking poem! We learned about adding 

‘est’ to words e.g. tallest, fastest, and then 

used some of these words in our poem. We 

also used similes and some children 

challenged themselves to include 

alliteration too. Watch this space for our 

record-breaking attempts coming soon…! 

                                 
 

                                   

                            

                                     

 

                

 
                          

                                                         

Phonics 
In phonics this week we continued to 

learn our Switch it sounds. We looked 

at: a (angel), a (watch), ou (mould), o 

(monkey). 

Please see separate Supersonic Phonics 

newsletter for more information.    

                                                                                                       

Maths  

This week in maths we have been 

looking at numbers from 50 to 100. We 

have counted, ordered and partitioned 

the numbers into tens and ones, as well 

as filling in missing numbers to 100 on 

number lines.   

 
 
            

 

 

           

Dates for your diary 
 

3rd July -Transition activity in new classes  

4th July - Transition activity in new classes 

11th July – Transition activity in new 

classes 

19th July – last day of school  

Geography 
This week in geography we continued with 

map work and looked at what physical 

features are. We then began to create 

our own maps that we will be adding to 

next week.  

Computing  
We have continued to explore the 

programming app Scratch Jr this week on 

the iPads. We have been adding different 

sprites (characters) and programming 

each one to move around the screen in 

different ways.  

                             
            

Science     
We had lots of fun exploring our sense of 

taste in science this week! We tried 

different foods and tried to decide if 

they tasted sweet, savoury, salty, sour or 

bitter. We also spoke about which we 

did and didn’t like and gave them 

scores.  

A huge well done to all of the children for 

super running this morning and great work 

this afternoon trying each of the sporting 

activities! It was lovely to see the children 

persisting and supporting each other so 

well.        


